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Minutes November 14, 2018
Moose Club
Jean S. welcomed guests and friends.
Secretary’s minutes from October 17, 2018 were accepted as presented.
Pearl C. stated that we have $4,121.79 in checking and $482.63 in savings.  Noisy bucket raised $127.00 in 2017-2018 and $60 in 2018-2019.  This money, along with Scoopie Night funds goes to support Badger Girls State recipients.  Badger Girls State fee for 2019 is now 
$350.  It was decided we would only sponsor one girl from Janesville in 2019.  
Committee Reports:
· Sunshine-Bev and Linda H. continue to send cheer to our homebound or those needing TLC.  Linda H. is home and doing well.  Janet B. is battling pneumonia.  Cathy Engel’s father passed away.
· Membership-thanks from Joan to all who returned their Bio sheets.
· Grants:
*Action Grant for book bags to promote early literacy will be written by Linda E. (due Dec. 1)
*Give Back Award for flexible seating at Kennedy will be written by Robin. (due Jan. 3)
*International DKG Educational grant for Brain Bags to be given out to families of newborns will be written by Linda E. (due Jan. 3)
**a big thank you goes to these ladies.
· Literary-materials have been passed out to Edgerton, Milton, Janesville and Evansville.  Thanks to Sue P. and Penny B. f or contacting Craig and Parker.
· Arts and Crafts retreat planning will take place June 3 and August 13.  Thanks Jacky for the work you do in helping to organize this weekend.  Cost is $150 per participant.
Old Business:
· Scoopie Night is Tuesday, November 20, 4-8 at Culver’s Milton Ave.  Thanks, Judy S. for organizing and encouraging our participation.
· Sterling North Book Festival was well planned and enjoyable to attend.  Thanks, Pat for planning, organizing and encouraging our young authors.
New Business: none
Program:  Bethany Laatsch and Brooklyn Reif (Craig High School) shared their Badger Girls State experience.
Respectfully submitted,
Terry Arneson, Secretary

Next Meeting:  Wednesday, January 16, 2019, Moose Club, 5:00.  Angie Denewellis, Franklin Middle School teacher, New Things Happening in JSD.




